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Parent Teacher Conferences
Parents,
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held October 5th and October 6th. Teachers will be providing
opportunity for in-person or virtual conferences. The scheduler will open on September 19th and close
on September 28th, you may schedule your conference time through your myDSD account. Please
watch for more detailed information coming from your child's teacher.

PTA Pay For Privilege Fundraiser
The PTA Fall fundraiser will be Friday, September 23rd. Your child should have brought home an
envelope with an attached instruction sheet. Mark the activities your student would like to participate
in and enclose the money in the provided envelope. Students will return the envelope to their
classroom teacher by Wednesday, September 21st.
If you would like to participate in helping with the fundraiser, please reach out to the Parkside Office,
they will give your name and number to the PTA and a PTA representative will contact you.

Veterans Day Choir
Parkside Elementary will be forming a 4-6 grade Choir under the direction of Mrs. Supino.
Choir Information

Parkside Elementary
If you have a question, suggestion or concern, please do not hesitate
to reach out. With your help we can create the very best educational
experience for Every Panther, Every Day!
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